

1 July 2013

Peter Gent fyi-request-965-aad244a0@requests.fyi.org.nz

File No: 13/03609

Dear Peter Gent

This letter is to acknowledge receipt of your official information request dated 28 June 2013, received 28 June 2013, requesting the following information:

calculations, methods, internal and external advice, emails, phone records, design reports and related information regarding the design of the new stout street building, speciality related to number of provided car parks, bike parks, showers, toilets, kitchen facilities and cafe spaces.

Your request is being processed in accordance with the Official Information Act. If you have any enquiries regarding your request, you may contact us via email at OIA.Gems@dol.govt.nz or

David Hammond
Team Leader Ministerial Services
Organisational Strategy and Support
Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment
PO Box 3705
Wellington 6140

You can expect to receive a response by 26 July 2013.

Yours sincerely

David Hammond

Team Leader Ministerial Services
Organisational Strategy and Support

pp 18 Eburday